
 

 

June 10
th

, 2024, 6:30-8pm, hybrid meeting Petit Library 

   
 

 

WNA Board members attending: Kevin Montgomery, Carol Johnson, Sam Gruber, Adam Felleman, 

Gayln Murphy-Stanley 

 

Attendees: Marilyn Zaleon, Judy Jerome, Charles Tremper, Lisa Warnecke, Dylan Riley, Kayleigh 

Begley, Virginia Fellman (on Zoom), Michael Messina-Yauchzy (on Zoom)-there were connectivity 

issues with Zoom this month 

 

 1. Welcome/Introductions 
 2. May Meeting Minutes, approved with typo corrections.  
 3. Finance Report-June 10th cash balance is $5,460.47, includes $3,500 grant funds 

received from CNY Arts/WAAC. YTD Membership income $90 (the PayPal link was 
recently restored on the WNA website), YTD Expenses of $539, ($422 for Admin related 
expenses and $117 expended for CNY Arts grant).  

4b. Website PayPal link reestablished, WNA board members and Marliyn Zalenon worked 
together to restore the link. 
4c. Beautification 

 1. The June cleanup on June 15 will be the morning of the Art Trail. Also discussed 
Westcott planters. Gayln is working on getting assistance with replanting’s, including 
advice from Dave Kirby on getting donated plants from the City.  

 2. Sam is waiting on Zeke Leonard regarding the Kiosk construction with the $3,400 
approved TNT grant funds. 

      4d. Events 
 1. Westcott Art Trail- A sign-up sheet was passed around for volunteers to cover the 

WNA membership table at Petit Library. 
 2. CNY Arts Grant a) Westcott Remembers was well attended and appreciated by the 

related family members. Sam Gruber created and printed a booklet with short 
biographies of neighbors who had recently passed. b) Poetry Reading dates & times 
are confirmed (June 23, July 28, Aug 25-all times at 1-3pm) c) Westcott Street 
Cultural Fair is September 22nd. d) Halloween Dog Parade is October 26th, again with 
the Second Line marching band.  

 5. Old Business 5b) Barry Park-Meadowbrook Detention Basin, Onondaga County will 
deliver and spread mulch for this year. An agreement with the City of Syracuse is still in 
the works.   

 
 
 

Submitted by: Kevin Montgomery 
 

NEXT MEETING: Monthly Meeting August 12
th

, 2024 


